
The early years and childcare team

Personalised consultancy support for 
early years settings and out of school 
provision
April 2023 – March 2024

You can choose from our menu of support to meet your 
business needs:

n	 Safeguarding and welfare audit

n	 Pre-registration support

n	 Ofsted inspection support

n	 Funding business advice

n	 Learning walk

n 	 Action planning

n  	Staff meetings

n  	In-house CPD/training

n	 SEN support

n	 Two free places per term to each of the network meetings 
childminder, childcare, designated safeguarding lead, 
SENDCO, Out of School. 

or please ask for specific support to focus on an area of 
provision.

n	 Bespoke consultancy sessions are flexible to meet 
needs and reflect your priorities.

n	 Regular updates are available to childminders and 
settings regarding the number of pre-purchased 
consultancy sessions used and remaining throughout 
the year. 

n	 We are also able to deliver customised training and 
consultancy to a group of childminders or settings at a 
reduced rate. To discuss pricing and arrangements for 
a group session, please contact Talking Childcare  
on 01952 385423 or email  
talkingchildcare@telford.gov.uk
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Annual subscription 
£350 +VAT for up to 12 hours 
consultancy support per year 
to meet your needs.

OR

A standard rate of £80 +VAT 
per hour.

Out of authority setting 
as above plus 20%.

Other services 
ITERS, ECERS, SACERS, 
FCERS audits £500 +VAT

Bespoke in house training

Forest school training and in 
house team building

Prices on application



Talking personalised consultancy sessions for  
settings and childminders

April 2023 – March 2024 commitment proforma 

PLEASE COMPLETE EMPTY WHITE BOXES

Childminder/setting Name	

Manager/lead person		

Telephone number		

This childminder/setting wishes to purchase the hours detailed overleaf for the year April 2023– March 2024,  
at the cost stated. 

(Please tick as appropriate)
Childminder 	 Annual   		 Hours	 	

Setting	 Annual   		 Hours	

Out of area	 Annual   		 Hours	 		   	

Signature

Date

Privacy Notice under the Data Protection Act (General Data Protection Regulations from 26 May 2018) 

Telford & Wrekin Council Early Years and Childcare Team are collecting Personal Identifiable Information to enable us to provide you with 
training and consultancy to support your role/business under Article 6(1)(b) of the General Data Protection Regulations 2018 or equivalent 
United Kingdom legislation. 

Telford & Wrekin Council will not share any Personal Identifiable Information collected with external organisations unless required to do so by 
law. However, for further details on the council’s privacy arrangements please view the privacy page on the council’s website. 
http://www.telford.gov.uk/terms

Thank you for your booking.




